
       

 

 

May 4, 2012 
 

WELCOME TO OUR CAFETERIA 
 

We would like to invite students and faculty to participate in School District U-46’s school meal 
program. To better serve you, we have several options of payment available.  All students have 
a meal program account by virtue of their school ID card. Every student who enters the cafeteria 
serving area will enter their ID number or scan their card to use their account. They can pay 
each day after they select their food or they can pre-pay, which will speed up the process and 
allow each student more time to eat and socialize. To prepay, parents can send a check or cash 
to school with their child. After choosing their meal and scanning their card, they simply tell the 
cashier that they have money for their account. A second option for pre-payment is called 
MealpayPlus. This internet service is not controlled by our school district but is linked to our 
cafeteria software. MealpayPlus is an online prepayment system that you can access from 
home using a credit card or check. The website link for MealpayPlus is www.mealpayplus.com.  
Please note that there is a small fee of $2.00 per transaction for using this convenience.  It 
could take 24 to 36 hours for the money to reach the student’s account. 
 

We welcome building staff to set up meal accounts with the cafeteria manager for quick, 
convenient service.  
 

If you would like to pay by check, please see below: 

 Make check payable to Your School's Cafeteria Name. (not U-46) 

 Put the student’s school ID number above your name on the check. 

 Write the student’s full name on the memo line. 

 Please include your phone number on the check. 
 

We would be happy to accept cash or checks at registration, at the food service station...  
 

 Prices for the 2011-2012 school year will remain the same as last year: 
 

Breakfast: 

 Full Price - $1.25  

 Reduced Price - $0.30 
 

Lunch 

 Full Price - $2.40   

 Reduced Price $0.40 
 
The Department of Food and Nutrition Services looks forward to serving your student again this 
year.  Your cafeteria manager is available for questions between 6:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m.  in 
Middle and High Schools and 8:30 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. in elementary schools.  For additional 
information, please contact the Department of Food and Nutrition Services at (847) 888-5000 X 
5036 or your cafeteria manager. 

 

Your Cafeteria Staff looks forward to serving you! 

http://www.mealpayplus.com/

